
DRAINAGE BOARD MEETING                                                                                                 August, 12th, 2024 

The Rush County Drainage Board met at 9:49 a.m. August 12, 2024, with the following present; Ron 
Jarman, Kenny Aulbach, Marvin L. Rees, Surveyor, Ashley Perkins, Secretary, Leigh Morning, 
Attorney. Also present James Ramsey.  

The minutes of the meeting that was held on July 15th, 2024 were approved and signed by Aulbach, 
2nd by Jarman. Motion carried. 

WILLIAM GLENDENNING 

Surveyor stated we needed to start the loan process. Date to receive quotes from banks for interest 
rates is set for September 23rd , 2024. Board moved to approve by Aulbach, 2nd by Jarman. Motion 
carried.  

ELI MURRAY 

Surveyor stated we needed to start the loan process. Date to receive quotes from banks for interest 
rates is set for September 23rd, 2024. Board moved to approve by Aulbach, 2nd by Jarman. Motion 
carried. 

GEISE/STEVENS 

Surveyor stated Geise called and stated that he wasn’t paying for the whole project. Leigh stated 
the mediation agreement reads that those who are affected by the project would be responsible for 
paying for the project.  Stevens is affected by 0.04% of the total affected acres. The date to receive 
quotes from banks for interest rates is set for September 23rd, 2024. Board approved to start loan 
process by Aulbach, 2nd by Jarman. Motion carried.  

CARR/STANLEY 

Surveyor stated the work is done.  Surveyor presented several pictures of the completed work. 
James Ramsey was present to answer any questions the board might have.  The Surveyor stated 
that the Davis’ have three drain crossings   

SAM TRABUE TILE 

Still waiting for paperwork for the INDOT permit. 

 

Surveyor presented the Contract for the Glendenning reconstruction to the Board for signing since 
the Carr/Stanley project is completed.  Aulbach stated that he wants the surveyor to re-evaluate 
the bid for this project as well as the bid for the Eli Murray reconstruction.  The Surveyor stated that 
he would have this for the next meeting. 

 

With nothing else to come before the Board, the meeting was adjourned on motion by Aulbach, 2nd 
by Jarman. Motion carried. 

 

     _________________________   _________________________ 

        Ron Jarman                                  Kenny Aulbach 


